
June 14th 2024 
Newsletter 

Scarning V.C. Primary School 
         Dereham Road Scarning NR19 2PW                                                                                                                              
 01362 692665                                                                                      
 office@scarning.norfolk.sch.uk                             
 www.scarningprimary.co.uk                                                         

You can check our key policies online at www.scarningprimary.co.uk these include our            

anti bullying policy, our complaints procedure and information regarding whistleblowing.              

Other policies are also available.  

Attendance                                                                           

This week the whole 

school  attendance is 

93.84% 

Our school attendance target is 96%, 

so as you can see we have not met 

our target.                                                                                                                                              

Well done to 2S for achieving 

98.89%, they will look after the 

attendance teddy this week.  

This week’s class attendance 

 
Class 2S 98.89% 

Class 3C 98.62% 

Class 1B 97.5% 

Class 1S 97.41% 

Class 3AC 96.79% 

Class 5BT 95.86% 

Class 6B 95% 

Snowy Owls 94.48% 

Class 2T 93.79% 

Class 6W 93.13% 

Class 4K 91.88% 

Class 5FH 90.71% 

Class 4W 88.75% 

Tawny Owls 82.41% 

 Dates for your Diary 
 

♦ Friday 21st June 
Sports Day 
♦ Friday 5th July 
Reserve Sports Day 
♦ Friday 12th July 
Coffee Morning in Hall 9am 
Summer Fete 
♦ Monday 15th July 
Yr6 Leavers Party 
♦ Tuesday 16th July 
Yr6 Leavers Assembly 
♦ Wednesday 17th July 
Whole School Transition 
♦ Thursday 18th July 
Whole School Transition 
♦ Friday 19th July 
Last Day of Term 

Please click the link below for more 

information on local events.                                                                                  

https://

www.scarningprimary.co.uk/local-

events/ 

Friday 7th June Star of the Week winners  

Every week we have a Star of the Week Assembly where we 

celebrate the children's achievements for that week, below 

are last week’s winners:                                                                                                                                                     

Snowy Owls: Grace, Hollie                       Tawny Owls: Adelaide, Marley           

1S: Coben, Annabelle                                1B: Temperance, Jaxon                    

2S: School Trip                                            2T: School Trip                                       

3C: Woody                                                   3AC: Jessica, Annabelle, Millie  

4W: Clem, Freya H                                      4K: Robyn, Herbie, Abigail                

5BT: All of 5BT                                             5FH: Aayla, Maddie                     

6W: Sophie, George L                                6B: Henesa, Thomas 

Please can we ask that 

children are not allowed 

to swing on the railings 

around school at      

afternoon collection and that 

younger siblings are supervised 

whilst waiting to collect older    

children. 

We currently have spaces for guitar lessons which will start 

September. If your child is in Yr3 - 6 next year and would be 

interested in starting lessons please contact the school office 

for more information.                                                                

Lessons take place during school time and cost around £22 

per term (this is dependant on number of pupils taking     

lessons and length of term)                                                                                           

Please be aware that these spaces do fill very quickly and the spaces 

will be allocated on a first come first served basis. 

https://www.scarningprimary.co.uk/local-events/
https://www.scarningprimary.co.uk/local-events/
https://www.scarningprimary.co.uk/local-events/


Please remember to always keep us updated with any change of contact details to    

ensure you always receive communication from us by text/email.                                                               

You can do this yourself by going to the Pupil Asset Website. We do not recommend that you use the Pupil As-

set App as this is experiencing some difficulties. 

Your School Needs YOU 
 

There is a vacancy for a Parent Governor  
 

Scarning is lucky it has such a happy, vibrant and forward looking school.  
We have a superb Headteacher, a talented teaching staff, loyal, hard working teaching assis-
tants and dedicated, efficient admin staff. 
Our governing body is friendly but purposeful. We are also a completely self governing 
school, not part of a bigger Trust so we do have some freedom to make our own decisions.  
Would you be interested in standing for election as a parent Governor to be part of those 
decisions.  
Do you have skills or expertise and be willing to give some time to enhance the education of 
the pupils who attend Scarning School? 
If so, you can contact me for further information, or Nick King or the school office to obtain 
a           nomination form 
chairofgov@scarning.norfolk.sch.uk 
 
Chris Price 

mailto:chairofgov@scarning.norfolk.sch.uk


Please remember to always keep us updated with any change of contact       

details to  ensure you  always receive communication from us by text/email.                                                         

You can do this yourself by going to the Pupil Asset Website.  

What's been       

happening in 

school...  


